SALUTETO VIENNA

New Year's Concert 2015
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Salute to Vienna

Founded in 1987, Attila Glatz Concert Productions (AGCP) has been a leader in concert productions and
promotions since the company’s signature presentation of the “New Year’s Salute to Vienna” began in
Toronto’s Roy Thompson Hall twenty years ago. Presently, it engages more than 700 most talented
singers, dancers and conductors hand-picked from European cities. In 2014, more than 8 casts performed
more than 20 concerts over the New Year in eight Canadian cities alone. The 2014 PBS TV Network’s
largest “Salute to Vienna” special concert, has been aired more than 800 times.

For all these and more, it is no wonder co-founders Marion and Attila Glatz are proud recipients of the
“Decoration of Merit in Gold” awarded by the Austrian government.

Because of Attila, there is also a wonderful Hungarian connection, since the AGCP concerts always
include marvelous rare opportunities for most talented Hungarian artists to perform in North America.
Furthermore, AGCP presented performances like The Hungarian State Ensemble and Violin virtuoso,
Maga Zoltan, while successively including favourite compositions of Ferenc Lehar and Imre Kalman.

“MY LIFE IN MUSIC”

Jttila §latz

A Performer, Promoter and Businessman with a prominent “Hungarian connection”.
Sunday, January 25", 2-4 p.m.
St. Elizabeth Church, Banquet Hall, 423 Sheppard Avenue East
Admission: $10



